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Year 6 Farewell: Slideshow Photos 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Although it is a still early, the Year 6 Farewell is fast approaching and will be here 

before we know it.  
 
As such, we are preparing to collect photos for the Yearbook and the Year 6 

Farewell Slideshow. 
 
If you have any photos of school events, school excursions or any activities in which 

students have participated, and you are prepared to share them publicly, we are 
asking that students bring these in on a USB by Wednesday, 14 September 2016. 

 
Students will then save and upload these photos to the school server for inclusion in 
the Yearbook or Year 6 Farewell Slideshow. 

 
Thank you for your support in the build up to this event.  

 
Kind regards, 
 

Mr Tim Boyd         Mr Mark Davies 
Stage 3 Teacher         Principal 
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